

Eastridge Parents for Music 2340 East Ridge Rd Rochester NY 14622 www.epfm.org secretary@epfm.org

Eastridge Parents for Music is now accepting nominations for the slate of officers in the 2024-2025 school year.

Are you interested in becoming more involved in EPFM? Do you or someone you know have the skills, talents, and interest in serving in a particular leadership role? If so, please fill out this form and return it to the Nominating Committee by Wednesday May 3. Please email the form to: jperyea@gmail.com

Nomination forms must be received by the Nominating Committee no later than 5:00 P.M. on May 6th.

The slate of officers will be presented to the membership at the May 7th EPFM meeting and officers will be elected at the June 13th EPFM Meeting.

Your input in this process is sincerely valued. A dedicated team of leaders strengthens EPFM and allows the organization to faithfully serve the East Irondequoit Music Programs.

*I nominate myself	(name)
Or	
*I nominate	(name)
For the position of:	a
President Vice President Treasurer	Secretary
Phone number and email address of nominee:	
Your name (if different than the nominee):	
Your phone number and email (If different than the nominee):	

^{*}Please note all nominees must be an EPFM active member for 1 year, in good standing, and have attended 50% of membership meetings.